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Dear Jonathan,

Priority Services Register Review: Statutory Consultation

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your statutory consultation in relation to the Priority 
Services Register (PSR) Review.

In respect of the proposed licence modifications, we are comfortable with the changes and support 
the intention of the amendments.

We remain supportive of Ofgem’s final proposals and we will continue to work with all industry 
stakeholders to achieve the best outcomes for consumers and in promoting the benefits of the PSR.

Should you require any further information with regards to our response then please do not hesitate 
to contact me at paul.mitchell@sgn.co.uk .

Yours sincerely,

Paul Mitchell
Regulation Manager


